
 

RISING 9TH PARENTS/STUDENTS:  

You’re Invited to the 

North Baldwin - Daphne High School 

International Baccalaureate 

Informational Meeting 

 (Interested rising 10th should email dfew@bcbe.org) 

UPDATE: Tuesday, January 10th  

DHS Library MAIN ENTRANCE 6:00 PM 

What is the IB Program? Who is the IB Student? 

How will the program benefit my child? 

Understanding the differences between  
IB, AP, and Dual Enrollment 

Facts and Stats- Debunking the Myths 

Current IB Student Q & A 
 

Applications Due: Monday, January 16th  
Located on DHS Website  

IB Interviews: January 23rd- 25th   

Questions: dfew@bcbe.org 

 
 

ONLINE Application: IB APPLICATION  

https://forms.gle/tYb7exguBfymoU3L7

